From: Mark Jungmann

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Fwd: Truth in taxation
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 11:15:22 AM

You don't often get email from aristoi@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Mark Jungmann <aristoi@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 10:00

Subject: Truth in taxation

To: Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul) <Rebecca.Noecker(@ci.stpaul. mn.us>

Dear Councilmember Noecker,

I am unable to attend the truth in taxation hearing this evening but wanted to add my feedback.
I have lived in Saint Paul for the last 20 years and in that time my property taxes have more
than tripled. When is enough enough? I am frustrated and angry with every passing year since
my income certainly hasn’t tripled in that same time period. The continued burden of
unsustainable tax increases are making living in this city unbearable. City, county, state
governments need to find other ways of paying for services. Property owners are fatigued and
that is what I wanted you to hear. Thanks for hearing me.

With respect,

Mark S. Jungmann
862 W Armstrong Ave, St Paul, MN 55102
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